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To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 106851 
Received: 5/9/2016 10:10:56 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 106851 AT:05-09-2016 at 10:10 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mrs. Evelyn Wagner 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 9574 Heather Ct 
. Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 
• United States 

PHONE INFORMATION: S S 

• Home: 5134293463 
• Alternative: 5134293463 d 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) r"; 

en 

E-MAIL: evelynabeles@gmail.com S --̂  

INDUSTRY:Gas ^ -

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I am writing to strongly oppose the Duke Pipeline proposals that run through Blue Ash. They are 
along Reed Hartman in an area that is surrounded by residential properties on either side 
including my residential neighborhood of Sycamore Trace or run a block over in front of Blue 
Ash Elementary where our young children attend school. The pipeline should not be near these 
areas. Sycamore is one of the best school districts in Ohio - families move here for the schools. A 
pipeline here would not only be a safety threat, but has a great potential to hurt the education in 
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From: Evelyn Wagner [mailto:eveiynabeles(S)gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 9:57 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Opposing Dulce Pipeline Proposal through Blue Ash 

I am writing to strongly oppose the Duke Pipeline proposals that run through Blue Ash. They are along 
Reed Hartman in an area that is surrounded by residential properties including my residentia\ 
neighborhood of Sycamore Trace or run a block over in front of Blue Ash Elementary, the sycamore 
school where my eldest son goes to school and where my younger one will one day attend. The pipeline 
should not be near these areas - we would literally be surrounded by a public safety threat and our 
children would be put in danger. Sycamore is one of the best school districts in Ohio - families move 
here forthe schools. A pipeline here would not only be a safety threat, but has a great potential to hurt 
the education in our school district when families reconsider moving to Blue Ash. 

In 1 month, Duke will narrow down their choice from 3 to 2 proposals. Please help ensure that Blue Ash 
is not being considered and please be a voice In pushing Duke to consider nonresidential route 
alternatives. Please help us put safety first. 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 

Best 
Evelyn Wagner 
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